
June 12, 2008

Andrea Gwosdow
Rebecca Kranz

Dear Andrea and Rebecca:

Congratulations on receiving a 2008 Will Solemine Award for Excellence in 
Biomedical Communication for “What a Year!”  We are also pleased to announce 
that based on the recommendation of the judges, “What a Year!” has also been selected to 
receive the Neil Duane Award for Distinction in Biomedical Communication.  
This prestigious award is presented only sporadically to a single entry that is considered 
to stand out from all those received.  You should be very proud of this dual recognition.  

Congratulations again!

Best wishes,

Jill Shuman, MS, ELS, FAMWA
Director, Awards Program
New England Chapter of AMWA


